
 

 

Appendix A 
 

Question 1: 
 
A shareholder enquired if the fees of the Auditor for the next financial year has been 
discussed and agreed by the Board. 
 
Company’s Response  
 
The Chief Financial Officer replied that the Auditors’ fees would be determined in due 
course following an agreement between the Directors of the Company and the 
Auditors. 
 
Question 2: 
 
A shareholder referred to the market rates of the External Auditors’ fees and wished to 
understand whether the current fees are competitive and align with market value. 
 
Company’s Response  
 
The Chief Financial Officer indicated that the fees paid to the External Auditors are 
deemed reasonable among major audit firms. 
 


